
  

 

CBOE Regulatory Circular RG17-091 

Date:  June 26, 2017 

To:  CBOE Trading Permit Holders 

From:  Business Development Division 

RE:  Velocity-Related Risk Controls 

 
Updates and Replaces CBOE Regulatory Circular RG17-086 

The Chicago Board Options Exchange, Incorporated (“Exchange”) previously announced the activation of 
velocity-related risk controls beginning on Monday June 26, 2017. These velocity-related risk controls were 
not activated, and will not be available until further notice. The Exchange will announce via Regulatory 
Circular  any future  activation of the velocity-related risk controls.   
 
Additional information: 

For additional information regarding operational matters, please contact the CBOE Help Desk at 
helpdesk@cboe.com or 866-728-2263. 
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